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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Covid Update: 

This term has been packed with a lot more of the school based events that have been missing during the 

pandemic.  We are continuing to proceed with caution, as there are still a small number of cases across the school 

and the impact on staffing is still a daily challenge.  After Easter, we will continue to introduce more of the 

traditional events that take place during Summer, and once these dates have been confirmed, we will share them 

with you through the weekly bulletins. 

 

The vast majority of guidance that schools have had to follow has been withdrawn from the government websites.  

The  information below lets you know what is still currently in place: 

 

• Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or mild 
cough, who are otherwise well, can continue to attend their education or 
childcare setting. 

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high 
temperature should stay at home and where possible avoid contact with 
other people. They can go back to education or childcare setting when 
they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough.   

• Any staff who have a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at 
home for 5 days after the day they took the test. 

• Children and young people who usually attend an education or childcare 
setting and who live with someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result 
should continue to attend as normal. 

I hope this helps to make sure everyone is clear about the procedures that will still be in place despite much of the 
guidance being removed. 

School Library: 

We have had the first sets of designs for our school library sent 

through from one of the companies providing quotes.  We plan 

to send feedback to them based on a few adaptations we would 

like to make, but it is very exciting seeing what additional 

provision we could have here at Highwood and how we can 

utilise different spaces to continue our focus on reading across 

the school.  

 

I am still waiting for the designs to come for the outside areas, 

but I will share them once they are received. 

 

Have a great break over the Easter period and thank you for your support. 

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/fever-in-children/































